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Our feedback on general comments by the students: 

We have received the results of the online submitted questionnaires by the students 

about our teaching. According to the provided data, our teaching was generally appreciated 

by the students and our scores were basically similar (significantly not different) to those of 

Faculty averages. 

 

Our feedback on specific comments on mandatory subjects: 

We received few comments and recommendations from our students in the evaluation 

documents. The majority of textual comments were positive, with many students praising our 

practical teachers and lecturers. 

One student suggested reducing the length of the Medical and Dental Physiology 

courses, proposing that they be condensed from two semesters into one. However, we believe 

that a thorough understanding of human physiology is fundamental to both medical and 

dental practice, and it is not feasible to cover this essential material within a single 14-week 

semester. 

Additionally, a comment regarding two specific lecturers will be addressed through 

direct, in-person discussions to ensure improvements are made. 

 

Reflection on the implementation of the previous period's action plan ("implementation 

review"): 

We have taken steps to address many of the suggestions provided by our students in 

the previous year. It's worth noting that the weekly test system had been previously criticized 

in last year's feedback as well. In response, we have communicated with our teachers, urging 

them to emphasize the significance and purpose of the weekly tests within the context of the 

Medical and Dental Physiology course for the students, and no further critiques have been 

raised regarding this aspect. 
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